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due to the pandemic and local sources aided in keeping food prod-
ucts on the shelves.

Representative Wittman has a particular interest in seafood. As
a former seafood inspector for Virginia, he recognizes the impor-
tance of safe packaging of meat products and spoke of bio�lm on
meats that leads to spoilage. Prior to Congress, Representative
Wittman worked with the Food and Drug Administration on its
seafood hazard analysis critical control point (HACCP) program.
He was involved with the testing of seafood to learn how norovi-
rus, Listeria,




